
 
 

 
 

 

 

August 16, 2018 
 
Eric Battaglia 

Aurora Public Library 

 

VIA EMAIL – eric.battaglia@aurorapubliclibrary.org 
 
 
Re:     FOIA Request Dated August 15, 2018 and received August 15, 2018 
 
Subject: Copies of the following information: 
 

1) Levy for the year that District 308 created a separate tax levy line for IMRF (fund 005). 
2) Levy for the year following the creation of a separate tax levy line for IMRF (fund 005). 

  
Dear Mr. Battaglia: 
 
This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your August 15, 2018 request 
under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above referenced information.  
Attached is the record responsive to your request. 
 
The district does not have access to any responsive records for years prior to 1981. 
 
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document will 
be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of 
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses, then select FOIA ID #18-45. 

 

 
Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 
 
 

Mary Anne Buckley 
 
Mary Anne Buckley  
Freedom of Information Officer 
 

http://www.sd308.org/

